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The Station Manager,
CRTV, Buea.

Dear Madam,

Radio Announcement

We would be grateful if you could cause the following public announcement to be read
several times over your local and national network:

“The Vice-Chancellor of the University of Buea informs the general public that
the Minister of Higher Education has launched the Competitive Entrance
Examination into the College of Technology.

Application forms are available at PRESBOOK Bookshops in Buea, Limbe,
Douala, Bamenda and Yaounde. Candidates are further informed that in addition
to its current programmes, the College of Technology, will offer the following
course during the next academic year (2016/2017): Bachelor of Technology
degree in Mechatronics.

The written entrance examination will take place on Friday, 15 September 2016 at
the University of Buea.

The last date for application forms to be deposited at the various PRESBOOK
bookshops is Friday, 02 September 2016.

Yours sincerely,

For the Vice-Chancellor and by delegatlo

Blaise Mukoko, PhD
Deputy Vice-Chancellor 1/c TIC



